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DHS Monthly Lunch December 11 2014 

 

“Tis the season to be jolly” and that is exactly what we did at our December 

Christmas lunch at Philip and Anne Atkinson’s home yesterday.  Anne prepared a 

fabulous meal for us.  Chicken Tetrazzini, Olive Garden Italian Green Salad and 

their delicious bread sticks and desserts that made you weak in the knees!  Needless 

to say the meal was scrumptious and the ambiance invited everyone to get into the 

Christmas Spirit.  We all enjoyed ourselves and no one left hungry.  Our heartfelt 

thanks to Anne and Philip for graciously opening your home to us and all the hard 

work you wnet to putting together this extraordinary Christmas lunch!  Below are 

photos of the food and the event!  Enjoy! 
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We had two out of town classmates with us today. Rhonda Holland Hooks and 

Kathy Granger.  I want you both to know how much we appreciated your effort to 

drive to Dothan from Birmingham to be with us today.  A heartfelt thank you to 

both of you for joining us today! 
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Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of the lunches, 

you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good food, warm, 

loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! Try it 

sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddb@lgbconsulting.com
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Wishing each and every one a very happy holiday season and a beautiful 

New Year in 2014! 

 


